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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to review our district policy regarding delayed opening in 

the event of inclement weather. 

 

1. A 90 minute delay is a possibility on snow days or in the case of other emergencies. 

2. There are several ways that you can find out information regarding school closings: 

a. The district robocall will go out to all families when a delay or closing occurs. 

b.  A district email will go out to all families as well. 

c. Information will be posted on the district website audubonschools.org 

3. Students should not report to school any earlier than 9:20 a.m. 

4. For a delayed opening, school begins at 9:30 a.m. and students will be served lunch. 

 

A delayed opening is for the students and school staff members.  We do not have the 

supervision necessary to permit students to enter the building before the time specified above.  

Please be sure your child does not arrive on the playground any earlier than 10 minutes before 

the opening of school.  This creates a serious safety hazard for your child. 

 

It is predicted that we will have a harsh winter and prolonged exposure to extremely cold 

weather is unsafe and unhealthy. This is to advise you that on days when the temperature is 32 

degrees or lower students will come directly into the building. 

 

To A.M. KEYS parents:  Please be advised that in the event of a delayed opening, KEYS will be 

starting at 8:30 a.m. 

 

I know that I can depend on all of our parents for their cooperation and support.  If you have any 

questions, feel free to call me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Adrienne McManis 

Principal 
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